
 
 
       March  29, 2005 
 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary 
Public Service Commission 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York  12223 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 

Transmitted for compliance filing, as per Commission Order in C. 04-W-0349 issued and 
effective March  31 , 2005, is CRF Statement No. 2,  issued by Emerald Green Lake Louise Marie 
Water Company. 
 
       Very truly Yours,  
 
 
 
       Sharon Henderson    
            Emerald Green Lake Louise Marie Water Company   
   

Received: 4/4/2005


